
Mr. Butler i an accomplihed lawer and corporate compliance profeional with
nearl 20 ear of experience.  He joined Rimini Street in June 2018 a part of the
Compan' commitment to achieving a bet-in-cla global ethic and compliance
program.

Mr. Butler overee the compan-wide ethic and compliance program, including the
policie and procedure deigned to prevent, detect, and mitigate non-compliance.
He alo lead the Compan' ethic and compliance training initiative to enure
that Rimini Street complie with applicable law and regulation and that emploee
act in accordance with the value and tandard in the Compan' Code of Buine
Conduct and Ethic. Mr. Butler report directl to the Chief Executive Officer and to
the Audit Committee of the Board of Director.

Prior to joining Rimini Street, Mr. Butler erved a Senior Vice Preident, Deput
General Counel, & Chief Ethic and Compliance Officer at CenturLink, Inc., a
publicl-traded Fortune 200 global telecommunication and IT ervice compan,
where he wa reponible for leading the global ethic and compliance program a
well a all apect of the compan' dometic and international corporate legal
function. Previoul, Mr. Butler wa engaged in the private practice of law in
Louiiana and Alabama. Mr. Butler ha handled a variet of complex legal and
compliance matter during hi career, including the deign and operation of
corporate compliance program, internal invetigation, ecuritie regulation,
merger and acquiition, and corporate governance.

Mr. Butler earned Bachelor of Art degree in political cience and French from
Furman Univerit and received hi Juri Doctor degree from the Univerit of
Alabama School of Law.
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ABOUT RIMINI STREET, INC.
Rimini Street i the leading independent provider of enterprie oftware upport ervice. The

compan i redefining enterprie upport ervice with an innovative, award-winning program

that enable Oracle and SAP licenee to ave up to 90 percent on total upport cot over a

decade, including aving 50 percent on their annual upport fee. Client can remain on their

current oftware releae without an required upgrade or migration for at leat 15 ear after

witching to Rimini Street. Hundred of client, including global, Fortune 500, midmarket, and

public ector organization from acro a broad range of indutrie have elected Rimini Street

a their truted, independent upport provider.


